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LFE offer the following opportunity: 
Securing a place on the LFE Trip in 2023 (funds already secured)

In order to be eligible to secure a place on the LFE 2023 trip Clubs must:

• Be in the English Football League (EFL) and on the LFE programme at the time of application

• �NOT have been on a Turing Scheme funded trip within the previous 12 months

• �NOT already be going on a Turing Scheme funded trip 
(i.e. if made own successful application and already going in 2023)

• �Submit an application and commitment form to ebrand@lfe.org.uk by: 
17:00 on Friday 2nd December 2022

Further details and the Application and Commitment form can be found here: 
www.lfe.org.uk/turing-scheme-pre-season-trip

If you have any questions or queries please contact Elaine Brand at ebrand@lfe.org.uk

This policy will be reviewed on an annual basis.


